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Comments: Dear FWP

Thank you for all of your hard work.

| am commenting on project #61460.

The suitability changes to winter travel management plans to open 12.588 acres to motorized use and close
12,258 acres to over snow vehicle use.

These are both in recommended wilderness areas.

I would say keep the present "over snow" motorized use that is being used now and no new mechanized use,
south of state forest on hwy 83 to thou Swan Valley to Seeley Lake MT.

Garold Lazarowski



